
 
 
Thursday 18 May 18, 2017 
 
 
 
Hello Musical Families,  
 
We had a fantastic Week 4 rehearsal last week learning the dance for Toot Sweets, even though we 
missed most of Year 4! Like in most of the songs for Chitty Chitty Bang Bang, there are so many little 
one-liners for people to sing and therefore dance to. The cast did a fantastic job in knowing when 
their cues were, how to react and then when to dance. It is definitely looking great.  
 
I would like to give a special mention to some children who were doing a fantastic job. They are 
Charlie Brown, Sofia Cousins, Charlie Fleming, Charlie Fraser, Sarah Gordon, Zoe McKenzie, Phoebe 
Morris and Chloe Stewart. Thank you for your hard work kids.  
 
This week's rehearsal is another dance rehearsal and even though we are halfway through our 
rehearsal process, it is important that everybody be at rehearsal. I understand there are always 
going to be some clashes but we need as many people there each week as possible. 
 
A few things that are coming up are: 
 

• Week 6 rehearsals are just the cast of Act 2 
• We will be performing at The Fair and Megan Hewitt has sent out an email regarding this. I 

will send another with more details this week. 
• I will also be sending a note shortly, asking for parents to come half an hour early for pick 

up in Week 7, so that we can have a parent meeting about costumes and props. The 
children will continue to rehearse with Mr Dean and we can have a chat then. I thought it 
was better than making it from 5pm to 5.30pm on a Friday!  

 
Thanks, as always, for your support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Heather 
 

 


